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FRISCO, Texas – August 3, 2023 – Magellan Health, Inc., a leader in behavioral health and related services, is pleased to announce it has been
named to Newsweek’s 2023 list of Most Trustworthy Companies in America. Magellan is among 700 companies in 23 industries to be honored on this
year’s list, which is based on an independent evaluation of trustworthy behavior. This is the second year that Newsweek conducted the survey and the
first year Magellan has been recognized.

“We are honored to receive this recognition from Newsweek; it speaks to the dedication and trust placed in and exhibited by Magellan employees and
their commitment to serving our customers, members, providers, and fellow employees,” said Chief Executive Officer of Magellan Health, Derrick
Duke.

Newsweek partnered with market research and industry ranking provider Statista to survey 25,000 U.S. residents from July to November 2022.
Respondents were asked to rate companies they know on three touchpoints of trust – from the viewpoint of consumers, investors, and employees.

About Magellan Health: Magellan Health, Inc. supports innovative ways of accessing better health through technology, while remaining focused on
the critical personal relationships that are necessary to achieve a healthy, vibrant life. Magellan's customers include health plans and other managed
care organizations, employers, labor unions, various military and governmental agencies and third-party administrators. For more information,
visit MagellanHealth.com.
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